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                                                                                                       August 11, 2021 

 
 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 

 
Re: Case 21-G-0079- Revenue Tax Surcharge Statement 

 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 Pursuant to the above captioned proceeding and in accordance with General Information, Section 28.B of 
P.S.C. No. 12 - Gas, the Revenue Tax Surcharge Statement listed below is filed to become effective September 1, 
2021. 

  
P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 

 
Statement of Effective Revenue Tax Surcharge  - RTS 60 

 

The purpose of this filing is to revise the revenue tax surcharge factors to be shown as a multiplier rather 
than a divisor to be in compliance with the changes that will take place when the Company upgrades their Customer 
Information System, effective September 1, 2021. The Company is filing this updated statement, pursuant to the 
Company’s P.S.C No. 12- Gas tariff, on not less than 15 business days before the proposed effective date in 
conjunction with an anticipated Order being issued in the next few days in the above proceeding. 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at (845) 486-5466 or 
dclay@cenhud.com.  

 
 

        Christopher M. Capone, CFA 
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